
Notice 

DAC/N-PG-2/2020-21, dated 03.10.2021 

 

It has been observed that the candidates 

selected for admission to the M.Sc. 

courses of Zoology and Electronic 

Sciences, 2021-22 have faced some 

problem while filling up the online form.  

 

The problems under reference have been 

fixed and the technical persons are 

currently working on it. Appropriate notice 

will be issued for filling up the online form 

immediately after the problems get 

resolved. 

 

 

 

Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College  

 


